



Dept. of Technical Education

GOVT. ENGINEERING COLLEGE WAYANAD

Thalapuzha P.O., Mananthavady - 670 644, Kerala

Tel: 04935 - 271261 Fax: +91-4935-257320 www.gecwyd.ac.in, e-mail: gecwoffice@gmail.com, principal@gecwyd.ac.in.

Welcome Letter

Dear Student,

Greetings and Welcome for session 2018-2019 academic year under Special Scholarship Scheme for J&K (PMSSS)!

Welcome to GOVERNMENT ENGINEERING COLLEGE, WAYANAD. My name is Prof. Premson Y, and I am your mentor and nodal officer of GOVERNMENT ENGINEERING COLLEGE, WAYANAD. We honor your decision to pursue your education with us and to prepare for your professional life based upon the values of diversity, social justice, participatory decision-making, and respect for the unique potential of each individual.

You will find the first few days and weeks a time of adjustment, but with the help of all of us, your faculty in the classrooms, your advisors and counselors, your fellow students, you will find an array of services designed to help you, as you adjust to this new and exciting learning environment. You are requested to share the travel plan so that we can incorporate the arrangements accordingly.

Our institute would provide you all kinds of support during the course to build your personality for future life . You are advised to refer our website (www.gecwyd.ac.in) for all details regarding your education and stay. You may feel free to contact me on my email id, for any kind of future information and help. To reach out our institute the following are the routes:

· From Airport: Calicut International Airport: 130 Km

· From Railway Station: Thalassery: 80 Km

· From Bus Stand: Mananthavady: 6 Km

Classes will start on 01-08-2018. It is important to get started right away and to maintain the pace outlined in your course materials. For further assistance, you may connect at:

Name:	Frof. Premson Y
Designation:	Assistant Professor
Contact Number:	9497382764
Email Id:	ypremson@gmail.com

Once again, congratulations. You deserve to be proud of your achievements, and I look forward to personally welcoming you to the GOVERNMENT ENGINEERING COLLEGE, WAYANAD. We hope you have a great semester/year.

Sincerely,

Prof. Premson Y Assistant Professor



